
COUNTY OF HUDSON 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

BRENNAN COURT HOUSE 
583 NEWARK AVENUE 

JERSEY CITY, NEW JERSEY 07306 

 

HOBERT C. JANISZEWSKI 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

(201) 795-6200 

August 11, 2000 

Mr. Luis A. Ocasio 
745 Boulevard East 
Weehawken, N.J. 07087 

Dear Mr. Ocasio: 

Congratulations on being accepted for the position of Correction Officer with the 
County of Hudson beginning July 5, 2000 at a salary of $21,947. 

As employees of the County, we are part of a team dedicated to serving our friends 
and neighbors. When we come in contact with the public, either in person or by telephone, 
we are talking to and serving men and women whose tax dollars pay our salaries. It goes 
without saying that these people, and your fellow employees, should be treated with 
courtesy and respect. 

The employee Handbook you received and the orientation you attended have 
hopefully answered many of your questions about County employment. However, if you 
still have some questions please contact your supervisor or the County Division of 
personnel. 

Once again, Congratulations and Good Luck in your new job! 

Very truly yours, 

RCJ: sd 

An equal opportunity employer 
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